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Going for Gold with God 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                            

We have been busy crowning our shiny stars in our celebration assemblies. Here are our 

wonderful winners from this week… 

 

Star of the Week: 

Red – Noah G 

Yellow – Elysia 

Green – Arfah 

Indigo – Gracie 

Violet – Monalisa 

 

Winning House: Mindful with a fantastic total of 1186 dojos! 

Our Gold award has been awarded to Ellie. Whilst our Good Manners awards have been 

given to Kaylan and Zak. 

Congratulations to you all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office Hours 

Please remember that the school office is not open on Wednesday afternoons.  If you have an 

emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. 

Our Amazing Stars! 

Friday 20th March 2020 

 

Dojo Winners: 

Red – Esme 

Yellow – Reanie 

Green – Olympia 

Indigo – Zak 

Violet – Grace 

 

Attendance 

Red – 86.9% 

Yellow – 82.6% 

Green – 84.3% 

Indigo – 96.3% 

Violet – 93.5% 

As you know we always aim to 

have attendance higher than 

97%, keep being healthy! 
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Dates for your diaries… 

 

03.04.20 School Closed, Easter Holidays 

20.04.20 School reopens 

07.05.20 Police and Crime Commissioners election- mobiles 

07.05.20 10.15am Y6 St Giles 

09.05.20 VE Day celebrations 

10.05.20 VE Day Celebrations 

21.05.20 Y5 Maths Event, 9-11.30am 

04.06.20 10.15 am Yr 6 St Giles 

15.06.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

02.07.20 Y6 St Giles 

6,7,8.07.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

07.07.20 Y6 Leavers Ball 

14.07.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

15.07.20 Sports day, KS1 AM and KS2 PM 

17.07.20 Last day of term 

    
                                       

Mad Hair Day Fundraiser 

A huge thank you to all of those who 

attended our open morning on Friday 

13th March and to the children who 

participated in Mad Hair Day. 

Together, we raised an amazing £100, 

which will be going towards 

purchasing new Computing 

equipment for the school.  

 
 

The children have been issued with 

new log-ins for TTRS! This great 

program enables children to learn 

their times tables in a fun and 

competitive way. 

 

Please encourage your children to 

log in at home. Times tables are a vital 

component of many areas of 

Mathematics, a strong knowledge of 

these will help your child to 

understand more complex ideas, 

such as fractions and decimals.  
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It was with great sadness that we learnt of the passing of Mrs 

Piolunowicz, affectionately known as Mrs P. 

Mrs P was a valued member of the Bishop Rawle family and will be 

greatly missed by all. 

New Football Kit 

Our amazing new football kit has arrived in school this week 

and the team can’t wait to represent our school and wear it 

with pride  

 

 

Book Fair 

A huge thank you to all those who 

took part in the sponsored read and 

attended the book fair events.  

Thanks to your generosity, we 

managed to raise a staggering £750, 

which shall be used to purchase new 

books for our school. 

 

Parent’s Evening 

Thank you to all those who attended 

Parent’s Evening. It was lovely to see 

so many of you and thank you for all 

of the positive comments. 

Coronavirus 

As a Christian school, we 

wish to thank you all for 

your kind messages of 

support during these 

uncertain times. We 

hope that you all stay 

safe and healthy. 

 

Remember that 

information regarding 

school announcements 

and learning for your 

children will be available 

on the school website 

and the school office will 

be remaining open.  
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Sport Relief 

On Friday 13th March, a group of pupils from our school participated in the Sport Relief activities 

provided by The Cheadle Academy. All of the pupils involved had an amazing morning and 

thoroughly enjoyed playing bench ball, running and dancing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In school, the children took part in a variety of sporting activities over the week and everyone had 

great fun! On Friday, we all took part in the Sport Relief mile challenge and collectively ran 

approximately 80 miles! Wow- what an exhausting achievement!  

TMPF Dance Festival 

On Friday 6th March 2020, a small group of children went to St. Werburgh’s to take part in a dance 

festival. The children worked in groups to master a dance routine in the style of the Charleston! 

Before performing to an audience of parents. The children had a wonderful time and were fantastic 

ambassadors for Bishop Rawle. Well Done! 
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